John Watts
8242 Cessna Dr
719.492.3767
7/9/2024

El Paso County Land and Development

Subject: Support for Variance Request for ACCUFIX (Sund Estate Management)
Dear El Paso County Land and Development,

I am writing to express my strong support for the variance request submitted by ACCUFIX for
their property located at 8308 Cessna Dr. As a contracted service provider to both the county and
the city, their continued operation and expansion are vital to the community.

ACCUFIX plays an indispensable role in maintaining and servicing the vehicles of our local law
enforcement agencies, including the police and sheriff departments. Their expertise in ensuring
these vehicles are operational and reliable is crucial for public safety and effective law
enforcement.

Furthermore, ACCUFIX provides specialized ballistic upfitting services for SWAT vehicles and
other government entities. This highly specialized work ensures that our emergency response
teams are well-equipped to handle critical situations, thereby enhancing the safety and security of
our community.

Granting this variance will not only support a local business that contributes significantly to
public safety but also ensure that our law enforcement agencies continue to receive the high-
quality service they depend on. ACCUFIX has demonstrated a commitment to excellence and a
dedication to supporting our community, making them an invaluable asset.

I urge you to consider the positive impact this variance will have on our community and approve
ACCUFIX’s request. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,

John Watts
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